
  
 

 

 

 

SIAMS 2023 
A National Update 

Led by Margaret James, National Director of SIAMS 
& David Tait, Deputy Director of SIAMS 

 

 

All staff, governors, and clergy of Church of England and Methodist schools are 
invited to attend this national online session which will be led by the National 
Director of SIAMS. Dr Margaret James will set out the ways in which SIAMS will 
develop from September 2023, explaining what the developments will mean for 
schools.  
 
Please register to attend either the morning or the early evening session, and 
encourage members of your school teams to join us. 
 
 
 

• Thursday 3 November from 10am to 11.30am – click here to register 

• Thursday 3 November from  6pm to 7.30pm – click here to register 

 

 

For further information or any queries please email: 
siams@churchofengland.org 

https://teams.microsoft.com/registration/O0bilbA6tEeawVh8d-6E8A,oJcGP2OJbE6fH2uEfoGJ5A,9lZdnMCTzku105JQSQ4VXg,M2MQ4z3DMEmpbFZfJ2uhYw,AcViImczQk-Vixla9dcVag,JlfRJOGZI0-Ibr8d08gz5g?mode=read&tenantId=95e2463b-3ab0-47b4-9ac1-587c77ee84f0
https://teams.microsoft.com/registration/O0bilbA6tEeawVh8d-6E8A,oJcGP2OJbE6fH2uEfoGJ5A,9lZdnMCTzku105JQSQ4VXg,9uzpPAUMgUKCI9Pw1Vcc1A,tEqWbgCp3kyS_-AIjcEPdQ,8TA47AjzZU2B-uuuXn3OzQ?mode=read&tenantId=95e2463b-3ab0-47b4-9ac1-587c77ee84f0
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